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August 3, 1981

Professor Bernard Metz

Centre d'Etudes Bioclimatiques
21, rue Becquerel

67 - Strasbourg 3, France

Dear Bernard:

We were sorry you were unable to join the party at Anacapri. The three days of
sessions were very good and the social affairs were most pleasant. The day fol-
lowing the meetings was spent in an excursion to our home 100 miles south of Capri.
The chartered hydrofoil got us there in two hours but the day was too short to do
all the things I had in mind for our friends.

We well remember our visit to Strasbourg almost thirty years ago. The continuation
of that trip to Naples proved to be a major turning point in my activities for it
was then that the idea of international studies had its first expression.

We plan to return to Italy at the end of August and will stay there until 1ate
November save for a week off to go to Lugano for another 3-day symposium. :

Margaret joins in sending you and your family our best wishes.
Sincerely,

Ancel Keys

AK:mh
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